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Newsletter no. 5     Autumn Term  
 Friday 7th October 2022 

 

Our value this half term is Friendship 
               
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our Macmillan Coffee morning 
last Friday. Year 2 raised £260!  
 
After the event the children wrote a newspaper report 
using their purple polishing pens to self-edit.  
 
 
Well done Alice G for a super report. 
 

Witley Reading Spine 
 

                                                                                                                 
Our EYFS children will be borrowing a book from our 
Reading Spine today. Please look out for it and return it 
next week. There are 30 in total to borrow over the 
academic year. We have chosen 100 ‘best books’ for our 
children and our thanks go to FWS for purchasing many 
of the titles. 

 
 
 

 
Nasal flu vaccinations are being administered at school on Friday 18th November.  We will soon be 
sending out an NHS letter from Children and Family Health Surrey explaining how to provide your 
consent electronically.  In the meantime, please see the link below for further information:  
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment
_data/file/1087835/UKHSA-12388-protecting-your-child-against-flu-2022-2023.pdf 
 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1087835/UKHSA-12388-protecting-your-child-against-flu-2022-2023.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1087835/UKHSA-12388-protecting-your-child-against-flu-2022-2023.pdf
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There will be a large memorial service at All Saints Church next Friday 14th October from 230pm- 
330pm, so please be aware there will be extra traffic around Church Lane. 
 
Finally, can I draw your attention to the letter at the end of this newsletter regarding: 
Consultation on admission arrangements for Surrey’s community and voluntary 
controlled schools for 2024 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Szczepanski 

 
Junior School Tours 
The Chandler School is holding school tours for children due to start Year 3 in September 2023 
throughout October and November. Please call the Chandler office on:  01428 683071 for further 
information. 
  

Robin Hood Saves The Forest 
Witley Brownies have invited the children of Witley School to their production of Robin Hood. 
Tickets are £5. Please see the poster below for further details. 
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ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/23 

AUTUMN TERM 2022  

Wednesday 12th October – Year 2 Multi Sports at Broadwater School 1 – 2.45 pm (transport provided) 

Friday 14th October – Year 2 trip to Arundel Castle - details to follow 

Tuesday 18th October – Parent consultations 1.00 pm – 6.30 pm in The Jubilee Hall       Details to follow 

Tuesday 18th October – The Hedgehogs are visiting Witley! 

Friday 21st October – FWS Autumn Disco         3.15pm – 5.00pm 

Half term - Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

Friday 18th November – Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children 

Tuesday 13th December -- Christmas productions 9.10 am and 2.25 pm  

(please attend only one performance) 

End of term - Friday 16th December – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm                  

                                             

SPRING TERM 2023 

Start of term -Tuesday 3rd January  

*Friday 10th February – INSET DAY 3 

Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

 

Well done to the following children who are in our Gold Book this week: 

Dolphins: Arlo and Bear 
Penguins: Henry, Bertie and Jack 
Puffins:  Thomas and Posy 
The Head Teacher’s award goes to Sebby in Puffins 

Cake raffle winners!   

 

This week’s winner is Max in Puffins. 
 

 Thank you to the Dennis family for the wonderful cake! 
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Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day - come dressed as a book character 

End of term - Friday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

Start of term - Tuesday 18th April  

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5  

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

End of term – Friday 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Consultation on admission arrangements for Surrey’s community and voluntary controlled schools 
for 2024 
 
 

Surrey County Council is consulting on proposed changes to admission arrangements for some community 
and voluntary controlled schools for September 2024. 
 
Full details of the consultation and the changes being proposed are available at www.surreysays.co.uk.     
 
Why Surrey County Council is consulting 
Surrey County Council has a statutory duty to consult on admission arrangements if it intends to make a 
change. The changes being proposed are as follows: 
 
 

1. Southfield Park Primary School – extension of the catchment area to include the Parkview estate, 
as a replacement for priority on the basis of ‘nearest school’ and amendment of the tie breaker within 
catchment so that children living closer to the school receive higher priority 

2. Stamford Green Primary School – introduction of a catchment area to replace priority on the basis 
of ‘nearest school’ 

3. Beauclerc Infant School – reduction in published admission number for Reception from 40 to 30 

4. Farncombe Infant School – reduction of published admission number for Reception from 50 to 30 

5. St Ann’s Heath Junior School – reduction of published admission number for Year 3 from 90 to 60 
and removal of Meadowcroft Infant School as a feeder school (subject to it being agreed for 
Meadowcroft Infant School to become an all through primary school from September 2024 by the 
determination date) 

 
 
How can you respond to the consultation? 
 
The consultation on the admission arrangements for community and voluntary controlled schools and the 
proposed changes will run Wednesday 16 November 2022. If you would like to take part please complete an 
online response form at Consultation on the admission arrangements for community and voluntary controlled 
schools for September 2023 - Surrey County Council - Citizen Space (surreysays.co.uk). Alternatively, if you 
would prefer to respond on a paper form, please telephone the Surrey Schools and Childcare Service on 0300 
200 1004 to request a copy. Please note that only response forms which are fully completed with the 
respondent’s name and address will be accepted.  
 
What happens next? 
 

After the closing date, responses will be collated and presented to the County Council's decision-making 
Cabinet on 31 January 2023. It will decide whether to proceed with the proposed changes as well as 
determining the admission arrangements for all community and voluntary controlled schools for which no 
changes are proposed. Cabinet’s decision will then need to be ratified by the full County Council on 7 
February 2023. Once determined the final admission arrangements for all community and voluntary controlled 
schools for 2024 will be placed on Surrey's website at www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.surreysays.co.uk/
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/csf/consultation-on-proposed-changes/
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/csf/consultation-on-proposed-changes/
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions
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Autumn Disco registration link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf17UtugJsBciDPWO8mBQpcGDMUov7srdjM7YKcrtkffltFCg/viewform 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf17UtugJsBciDPWO8mBQpcGDMUov7srdjM7YKcrtkffltFCg/viewform


                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

 


